
Kansas Longarm Quilters 
Member Meeting Minutes 

       08/19/23                                  

President – Robin Newton 
Vice President/Program – Linda Argo (absent) 
Secretary – Joni Peterson  
Treasurer – Carolyn Holm 
Membership – Jane Vineyard  
Webmaster/Communications – Sondra Davison  
Members at large- JeanneMarie McLemore, Anita Brozik  
 
President Robin Newton brought the meeting to order at 10:02 a.m. There were 21 members present, with one new 
renew member.  
 
Robin reviewed the meeting agenda and future programs for the remainder of the year. 
 
She also indicated that there is a committee researching programs for 2024 and the Common Threads quilt show. 
 
Joni mentioned that she brought a QOV packet if anyone was interested to take it to be quilted. 
 
Jane Vineyard reported on the 2024 nominating committee members; Jane, Cheryl Stanberry,Becky Daniels, Linda Argo. 
There was a motion to approve this group. Motion approved by the membership. 
 
Carolyn Holm reported treasury balance to be $3,811.40. 

Reminder that A1 sewing gives a 25% discount for any member during the meeting time.   

Many interesting quilts were presented during the show and share. 

There were many interesting door prizes. This activity helps supplement the operations budget. 

The program, Creativity and Quilting Thinking outside the kit,  was presented by Bethany Janssen, owner of the Sewing 

Center. She shared many interesting ideas and techniques.  

Meeting adjourned by Robin at 12:00 p.m.. The next regular meeting will be October 21.  

Joni Peterson 
Secretary 

mailto:cstanberry@cox.net

